
   

 
 

 

 
 
    
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ron A. was born in Winnebago, MN and 
graduated from Blue Earth High School. He 
attended the University of Minnesota and earned 
a BA degree and then went on to earn a  
Master of Science and Master of Arts and  
Education. Some of his greatest memories of 
attending the U of M was playing trombone in the 
U of M Marching Band. He was fortunate to 
travel twice with the Marching Band to Pasadena 
and be in the Rose Bowl Parade. The first time 
they traveled there they took the train. The 
Marching Band would practice in the baggage 
car and would play at various train stations along 
the way. He said it was so fun and the crowd 
loved them. Following college, he played in 
various community bands. His love of music 
started with the trombone and has continued his 
appreciation of music. Another great memory of 
the U of M is that it is where he met his loving 
wife. A buddy set them up on a blind date. He 
said it was the best blind date he’s ever had. 
Those of us at the Preserve have been so lucky 
to hear the special stories of his time in the 
Marching Band. We are excited to make this 
“Dare to Dream” come true for Ron as he dusts 
off his trombone and reunites with the University 
of Minnesota Alumni Band. Please join us in 
cheering for Ron as he plays his trombone with 
the Alumni Band on Friday, Nov. 4 at 1:30pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

November Birthdays 
 
Happy Birthday to our resident’s born in 
November! The first half of Scorpio! Scorpios are 
independent, charismatic, and strong. The 
second half of November is represented by the 
star sign Sagittarius. Sagittarius’ are intellectual, 
fair-minded, and optimistic. Happy birthday to the 
Preserve’s Scorpios and Sagittarius'! 
 
 
Denny L.  | November 8th 
Sue W.     | November 11th 
Pat H.      | November 13th  
Sally W.   | November 20th  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

Minnesota Trivia 
 
November 3rd, 1989—The Minnesota 
Timberwolves basketball team plays its first 
game, losing to the Seattle Supersonics 106-
94. 
 
November 9th, 1940—Two members of 
Alcoholics Anonymous visit Minnesota to watch 
a football game and to contact people who had 
asked for help with their drinking problems. 
They connect with one, B. Patrick Cronin, who 
would date his sobriety to November 11, 1940, 
and eventually help start more than 450 AA 
groups in the Midwest. 
 
November 24th, 1864—Governor Stephen 
Miller declares a Thanksgiving holiday, in 
accordance with President Abraham Lincoln's 
recommendation that the last Thursday in 
November be used for this purpose. Minnesota 
had celebrated Thanksgiving Day before, 
usually in December. 
 
 

 

The Preserve Post 

 
The Preserve of Roseville | 2600 Dale St. Rose N Roseville MN 55113| 612-202-0708 |  

 

 
 

From all of us at the Preserve, we would like to 
thank our Veterans for their service and for 

making this a great country. Because of you, we 
are proud to be Americans. 
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Staff Directory 
 

Community Director 
(612) 540-7640 

 
Assistant Director 

(612) 540-7643 
 

Stanley Williams 
Healthcare Coordinator 

(612) 540-7641 
 

Asst. Healthcare Coordinator 
(612) 540-7641 

 
Asst. Maintenance Coordinator 

(612)-540-7638 
 

Keri-Lynn Larson 
Life Enrichment Coordinator  

(612) 540-7645 
 

Tiffany Erickson 
Community Relations 

Coordinator 
(612) 540-7642 

 
Oleg Vlasyuk 

Culinary Coordinator 
(612)-540-7644 

 
Abi Olson 
Front Desk 

(612) 202-0708 
 
 



 

 A Peek Ahead at November 
 
Don’t miss these special happenings at the 
Preserve this November! Check your calendars 
for dates for these wonderful activities. 
 
Pumpkin Pie Social 
Dare to Dream Special Event with the U of M 
Alumni Band and Ron A. 
Veteran’s Day Color and Honor Guard Ceremony 
with Rosetown American Legion 
Preserve Carolers Practice Begins 
World Kindness Day – Share the Kindness 
Main Street Disney World Mickey Mouse  
Birthday Party 
American History  
Fall Crafts 
Trim the Tree and Holiday Decorating 
Singing Cowgirl Show 
Favorite Hits with Gary LaRue 
Trip to Treasure Island Casino 
 
 
 

 
 
From all of us at the Preserve,  
we wish you and your families 
a very Happy Thanksgiving! 
 
 

 

 
Veteran’s Day Recognition 

 
Join us in the Dining Room on Friday, 
November 11 at 1:00pm to honor our 
Veterans. The Rosetown American 
Legion will be here to lead a Color and 
Honor Guard Ceremony. All are 
welcome to attend this Ceremony. 
 
For Veterans and their family- 1:30pm 
Following the ceremony, we will be 
recognizing our Veterans with a Pin and 
Certificate Recognition w/ Interim 
Healthcare. A special dessert will be 
served. We ask our Veterans and 
families to please sign up at the front 
desk by November 7 if you plan to 
attend. 
Location:  2nd Floor Community Room  
 

 
Memory Care Activities 

 
We have wonderful activities planned for our 
Memory Care residents as well! Here’s a peek 
at the month ahead for MC 1 and MC 2. 
 
Dare to Dream Special Event with the U of M 
Alumni Band and Ron A. 
Veteran’s Day Color and Honor Guard 
Ceremony with Rosetown American Legion 
Christmas Singalong 
Cider House Book Club 
Singing Cowgirl Show 
Travel & Adventure Group 
Fall Baking Creations 
Favorite Hits w/ Gary LaRue 
Pumpkin Bread Social 
Music Therapy 
Main Street Disney World Mickey Mouse  
Birthday Party 
Holiday Decorating 
 

  
  

   
 

 
 
 
 

Oktoberfest & Winehaven Winery Trip! 
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